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Susan House

Subject: FW: [External] Resignation (Please confirm receipt)

From: Yolanda Shepard   

Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2021 1:22 PM 

To: Garrett Langford <glangford@cityofmesquite.com> 

Cc: Devanee Winn <dwinn@cityofmesquite.com> 

Subject: [External] Resignation (Please confirm receipt) 

 

Dear Garrett and Devanee,  

 

I am resigning my position on the Planning and Zoning Commission effective January 05, 2021.  Thank you all very much 

for the experience.   I will miss you all. 

 

Texas Real Estate Commission Consumer Protection Notice 

Texas Real Estate Commission Information About Brokerage Services 

  

Best Regards, 

Yolanda    

 

  

Yolanda Shepard 

REALTOR® 

Premier Legacy Real Estate, LLC 

Platinum Service Team 

609 N. Ebrite  #100 

Mesquite, TX  75149 

469-878-0832 

 

WARNING: This email is from an external source. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know 

the content is safe. Forward to the helpdesk@cityofmesquite.com or call us at 972-216-6622 if you are unsure. 


